
                                                     

 

 
03.03.2024 
 
The Manager                    
Listing Department         
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
‘Exchange Plaza’, C-1 Block G, 
Bandra Kurla complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400051. 

NSE Symbol: VMARCIND                                    
ISIN: INE0GXK01018 
 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 

Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to your e-mail & letter dated March 02, 2024 having Ref. No.: 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/13990, please be informed that the Company is in fully Compliance with SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchange on all events and 
information/communication that may have an impact on the operation/performance of the Company 
including all price sensitive information etc. with the stock exchange in due compliance with Regulation 
30 and other applicable regulations, if any, of the Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation 
& Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘Listing Regulation’).  

Further as communicated to National Stock Exchange (NSE SME Emerge) on dated 29.02.2024 it is 
clearly stated that there is no material impact on financial, operation or other activities of the Company 
due to the Interim Order dated 29.02.2024 by Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) as this order 
has impact on individual capacities only and there is no allegation/adverse remark on the Company in the 
Interim Order dated 29.02.2024 as received from SEBI. Further, the Company is not aware about the 
reasons for the significant movement in Price/Volume of the security of the Company. However, we shall 
continue to keep the Exchange informed on price sensitive information, if any. 

You are requested to take the above information on the record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For V-Marc India Limited 
 
 
 
Anuj Ahluwalia 
Company Secretary  
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